
Kia ora koutou, 

A huge thank you to our school community for the resounding success of last Thursday's Fluro Run! A huge
round of applause to our dedicated staff and the tireless efforts of our amazing PTA for making this event
such a hit. It was heartening to see our incredible staff turn out in full force to support this initiative,
demonstrating once again our strong sense of community spirit.
Congratulations to our newly appointed student leaders, I am looking forward to working with this team to
hear their thoughts on how we can make Orewa Beach School even better.

Our first Board of Trustees meeting was held last Tuesday evening and we are pleased to announce Ben
Gibson was appointed as our new Presiding Member. We have every confidence in Ben's ability to lead with
integrity and dedication.
As we welcome Ben into this new role, we also take a moment to express our sincere gratitude to Andrea
Fitness, our past Presiding Member. We extend our thanks for the outstanding work and leadership you
have demonstrated in this role. Andrea will continue as a BOT member where her contributions will be
invaluable.
Thank you to everyone who continues to make our school community a vibrant and supportive place for all.

Ngā mihi 
                                                           
                                                              Wendy Naidu - Tumuaki/Principal

PTA
If you would like to know more about our PTA and how you can become involved please email
pta@orewabeach.school.nz

Staff Carpark
Please note that the car park is for Staff only.  Parents and Caregivers need to park on the road for
any pick-ups, drop-offs, meetings, and events.

Reminder Hats
A reminder that during term 1 students must wear a hat outside. “No Hat, No Play”.

Conjunctivitis 
We have had numerous cases of conjunctivitis.   Please keep your child at home if they are showing
any symptoms as it is highly contagious.

Guitar or Keyboard Lessons
Guitar or Keyboard lessons after school at Orewa Beach Primary School for more information
please contact Ross Browne - rbmusictuition@gmail.com  or  021 703-146

Student Leadership Team 2024
Here is our Student Leadership Team for 2024.

Zoe  - Secretary
Marcus - Sports Leader
George - Student Leader
Isabel  - Student Leader
Matt - Events Co-ordinator
Indi - Events Co-ordinator
Neve - Cultural Leader

 

OREWA BEACH SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

What's on ?

February
Tuesday 20  Weka Water Safety
Day
Wednesday 21st Rippa Rugby 9
am-1pm
Thursday 22nd Kea Water Safety
Day
Saturday 24 Orewa Beach
Kindergarten Ducky Derby 9am

 

March
Wednesday 6th School 

       wide Triathlon
Thursday 7th Inter-school cricket
Victor Eaves
Friday 8th Scholastic Book      
Orders close
Friday 29th Good Friday 

       no school today

April
Monday 1st Easter 

       Monday no school today
Tuesday 2nd Easter Tuesday no
school today
Orewa Beach Twilight Market     
5pm - 7pm
Thursday 11th Parent/Teacher 

       Conferences 1pm- 7pm
Friday 12th Last day of term 1
Monday 29th First day of term 2.

mailto:rbmusictuition@gmail.com


Orewa Beach School Board 
Casual vacancy for a parent representative

A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent
representative.
The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection.
If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28
days of this notice being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy,
then a by-election will be held.
Request for a by-election should be sent to:

Ben Gibson - Presiding member (chair) 
Orewa Beach School Board
280 Centreway Road
Orewa 0931
by: Sunday 19 March



A very big thank you to all of our Sponsors for our Fluro Run.  
Your support is very much appreciated.

FLURO RUN SPONSORSFLURO RUN SPONSORSFLURO RUN SPONSORS

THANK YOU
SO MUCH!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!


